From: Aryan Horoufi

Sent: 10 December 2020 20:18

To: Young, Tony

Subject: Re: Planning & advertisement consent applications - 2020/4962/P & 2020/4963/A - 2
Canfield Gardens

Dear Tony

Apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

- Please see attached Location plan. Please kindly advise if it is acceptable.

- | confirm that the application is for 1 new fascia sign and 1 new projecting sign.

- | confirm that the background of the sign remains as non-illuminated and only the letters are
illumintaed

Please see attached drawing for the cross section of the signs.
Please kindly let me know if you would need any other information or details.
Kindest Regards,

Aryan Horoufi



